
 
 
 
June 29, 2020  

 

Security Surcharge 
 
TO: Our Valued Customers 
 
Re:  Security Surcharge for US Domestic Airfreight effective June 29, 2020 
 
 
 
Effective June 29,2020 the minimum Security Surcharge will be $10.00 per House Airway Bill. The 
rate of $0.08 per pound on all airfreight shipments will remain unchanged and is calculated on 
the chargeable weight of the shipment and subject to the new minimum charge of $10.00. 
 
We at CEVA continue to take pride in our reputation as one of the most secure and compliant 
organization in the industry, particularly when it comes to air traffic safety. Our Security 
Surcharge is meant to cover all of our security related costs. 
 
We assure you we are committed to the security of your goods as well as the safety of the air 
passengers with who we share the ride. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate 
to contact your sales representative or local station. 
 
Thank you for your patronage. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Bob Livingston 
SVP Ground Transport 
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